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Friday, January 11
6:30 P.M. Feast of Charity by Roger and Bengt – Spaghetti!

7:45 P.M. Special Society Meeting regarding the Bishop’s proposal that Rev. Brett Buick be our new pastor. Following the meeting will be a 30-minute doctrinal class to initiate our Winter Study (“Uses”). 
Sunday, January 13
9:00 A.M. Young Child’s Service. Setup: Justin and Anndwyn Hendricks


10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher/Setup: Hayden King

Tuesday, January 15
KNCS Hat Day

9:30 A.M. Doctrinal Class on Uses. Lawson’s office
Thurs., January 17
10:00 A.M. Moms’ Morning Class. Eliza Genzlinger’s 
Warmest Congratulations! Jamen and Briana Schrock are parents to a baby girl!  Such happiness. May she and her family be always blessed. 
Winter Study: Please let Lawson or Carla know if you formed/form a new group this week (no matter when you plan to start) or if you are still looking for a group to join so we can try to help. Thanks
Exciting School Expansion Fund (SEF) News! We are closer than ever to meeting our SEF goal, as there is only $68,000 left to raise!  Many fundraisers, as well as individual generosity, have brought us this far.  The beautiful Christmas dance recital generated $400 for this use, and the successful KNCS sweatshirt fundraiser not only provided cool swag, but contributed to the fund as well. Thank you to everybody for all the time and money and effort you have freely given.  Way to go Kempton!                                                     – The School Expansion Fund Committee
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(Speaking of the SEF) – Pancakes are Again in Store! On Saturday, February 9, we will be hosting a pancake breakfast to bring everyone together out of the cold and to raise (more needed) money for the new building. If you would like to help, please let me know. Hope to see you there!           Thanks – Tabitha 
(STILL Speaking of the SEF) – KNCS Long-Sleeve T-Shirts for Sale: Four still available in adult sizes. Soft heathery colors. Forest green (a small and a medium). Blue (a medium). Grey (a large). $15 each. Contact the church office. 
Gift Cards to Benefit the School: Our coordinator-of-the-cards, Loretta Alden, reminds us they are for sale every week after church. She’s happy to be contacted if you have questions. 
New Contact Info: Gavin Stewart would like to share his cell phone number, which the church office can give to you if you call. 
Putting on the Coffee!: Who doesn’t enjoy having tea and coffee after church!?  Several volunteers are needed to help carry on this delicious effort.  Even just subbing once or twice a year would be great. Truly. Anyone interested in helping with this please contact me. Thanks! - Kate
Last Call for 2019 Bryn Athyn Directories: Let me know if you’d like to be included in the order I will place for these on this coming Monday (the 14th). $2/each.  – Carla 
Reminder: Tickets are on Sale for Talisman Players Upcoming Show – “The WIZARD of OZ”! 

Performances run January 17-20.

7:00 P.M. shows on Thurs., Fri., and Sat. 
The 2:00 P.M. shows on Saturday and Sunday begin with a full brunch at 1:00 P.M.! 

Come see your favorite local players put on a great show directed by Tom Nardone.

Please see talismanplayers.com for more info or email Brandi (brandi@talismanplayers.com).
Thank you for your continued support of Kutztown’s community theatre. 

 – Christine and RC Storch
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